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February 2025 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 

Book Fair 11-13 February 2025 3.30pm to 4.30pm 
 
We are delighted to announce that our school will host a book fair this year! This exciting event 
reflects our commitment to promoting reading for pleasure, introducing children to new and thrilling 
titles. 
 
In partnership with Scholastic's Travelling Books, the fair will take place on Tuesday 11th February 
and Wednesday 12th February, from 3.30pm to 4.30pm in the school hall, and on Thursday 13th 
February in the school library, at the same time. 
 
To make the purchasing experience easier, there will be a QR code payment system in place, as cash 
will not be accepted (QR details attached). Throughout the day, children will have the opportunity to 
browse the fair and identify their favourite books, ready for you to purchase after school. 
 
If you're unable to join us at the fair, don’t worry; we will provide a link to the online shop along with 
the QR code so your little ones can buy their favourite books directly. Also, World Book Day £1 book 
tokens will be accepted, and these will be distributed during the week of the fair. 
 
https://shop.scholastic.co.uk/ 
 
Additionally, the PTA will be selling children’s stationery items, such as pens, pencils, erasers and 
stationery sets. Payment for the stationery items only, can be made by cash to the PTA; card payment 
can also be accepted. 
 
We can't wait to see you there—let’s make this book fair an unforgettable experience for our young 
readers!  

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs N Allison 

https://shop.scholastic.co.uk/


 

Headteacher

 
 

 

 


